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March 2, 2007

The Honorable John D. Dingell
Chairman

Committee on Energy and Commerce
U.S. House of Representatives

2125 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Dingell:

Thank you for your letter regarding the Commission’s investigation of the Hewlett-
Packard Company.

As the Hewlett-Packard Company has publicly disclosed, the Enforcement staff of the
Commission is conducting an investigation into, among other things, certain Company
disclosures surrounding the Company’s investigation into alleged boardroom leaks and the
related resignation of a Hewlett-Packard director. In connection with that investigation, the staff
is looking into the circumstances surrounding the sales of Hewlett-Packard stock by Mr. Hurd
and other company officials around the time of these events.

As you note in your letter, the Commission’s policy is to conduct our investigations on a
confidential basis, and thus we are restricted in our ability to share the details of our investigation
unless and until we institute an enforcement action. However, as you have requested, we will
inform you if and when the Commission institutes such an action or the investigation is closed
without such action.

Although I am unable to provide you with additional specifics at this time, please be
assured that the staff is treating this matter with all seriousness and views the Hewlett-Packard
investigation as a high priority. '

Thank you again for your letter, and for making me aware of your interest in this matter.

Please do not hesitate to call me at (202) 551-2100 or have your staff contact Jane Cobb, director
of Legislative Affairs, who may be reached at 202-551-2010, if you have any further questions

Sijzrely,

Christopher Cox
Chairman
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